

Helen Lobegeiger Head of Sport Phone: 3862 0737 Mobile: 0447 637 945

Fax: 3862 0797

mail: hlobegeiger@stmargarets.qld.edu.au

Dear Parents/Guardians and QGSSSA Tennis Players

ST MARGARET'S TENNIS CLINIC 2018

We have commenced the preseason in our Winter Fixtures and the Tennis girls will be on holidays soon for a reasonable break. As the QGSSSA season commences the first weekend after our return from holidays, we would like to provide a chance for the team to commence the start of the season with skills and team building activities.

The Tennis Clinic is to be held Monday 16 July from 8:30am to 3:00pm

